High School Bulletin for December 16th, 2022

Today's High School birthday: No Birthdays Weekend Birthday's: Anna Jacques

Today is a reading OT, please remember to take your book with you.

Thank you to everyone that participated in the Ugly Sweater Activity. Congratulations to the Ugly Sweater winners! These students had the most tickets sold and will be treated to VIP treatment at a home basketball in January. The winners are Ryleigh Ewald, Kate Beagle, Oilvia Green, Lilly Prich, Erin Jubar, McKenna Kemp, Layla Bolzman & Addison Sattleberg.

Student of the Month for November are as follows:

9th grade - Annie Bowman

10th grade - Zach Will

11th grade - Colin Sparks

12th grade - Kennedy Schember

Please help to congratulate these students when you see them. They will be treated to a coupon to be used at the a la cart window in the cafeteria.

Please sign up for baseball, clay target team, soccer, softball, and track in the office!

The MS Leadership Team will be making popcorn today for \$1.00 outside of the cafeteria. Please consider helping them out.

We are so excited to be hosting the USA Winter Formal again this year! Winter Formal is a senior led event and put on by the Class of 2023. This year's winter formal will be held on Saturday, January 7th at the Bay Shore Camp Family Center. The winter formal is open to 9th - 12th graders. The dance will go from 7:30 – 11:00 pm. Tickets are \$10 per person, and ticket sales are Tuesday - Friday during lunch. If you would like to bring a guest from another school district, please stop in the office to pick up a guest form.

Students, please join us at the "USA for a Cure" basketball games on January 5th and 6th. We would like to invite you to join in supporting the cause by donating or purchasing a t-shirt. All proceeds from t-shirt sales will be donated to the American Cancer Society through the school's Relay for Life Team. You can be a part of USA's Relay for Life Team and help plan events for the evening. Please contact Mrs. Gremel if you are interested. If you would like to purchase a t-shirt, please pick a form up from the office and return with payment as soon as possible. Orders are due Friday, December 16th.

A lifeguard training course will be going to be offered in Caro during Christmas vacation on December 27, 28, 29th. You must be at least 15 years old no later than December 29th. See Mrs. Gascho for more details.

Remember to buy your yearbook!

Seniors, don't forget to get your senior and baby pictures turned in as soon as possible to Mrs. Gremel.

If you are riding the bus to a friends house, we need a note from both parents saying that it is ok. No phone calls will be accepted.

The library is available most mornings for silent reading and studying. Feel free to stop by.

Attn Students: PLEASE make sure that you check your emails!!!!!!

Please make sure that when you are late, leaving or coming back, for any reason after school starts, that you come into the office and sign in or out.

Students, just a reminder if your going on a college visit please have the <u>Guidance Office sign</u> your form before you go on your visit..

Student, just a reminder if you are going on a job shadow please make sure you get a form from the Guidance office.

Students: All vehicles must be registered in the office. Permit forms are available in the office.

Remember Patriots: Care for others. Own the day. Be determined. Show effort."